
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As a patient of a Naturopathic physician as well as a health care worker, I am writing to 
support EQUAL pay for equal work. 
 
It is high time that insurance be REQUIRED to pay the same rate to ND's as well as 
MD's.  It is blatant discrimination that insurance is allowed to pay at a different rate to 
physicians in Oregon that are licensed the same as MD's.   
 
Do the right thing and vote for equal pay.   
 
-- 
In Health, 
 
Marlo Keliiheleua 
 


